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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
  

  It is hereby notified for information of all concerned that          

Interview Programme No. 11/2024 at Lahore Centre (Phase III) 

was scheduled to be held from 8.7.2024 to 12.7.2024 is hereby 

postponed due to administrative reasons. The same has been re-

scheduled from 5.8.2024 to 9.8.2024 at Lahore. 

 
 

 

(M. SHABBIR HUSSAIN) 

            Deputy Director (PM) 
 
 

 

 

 


